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 Friday 14th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
     Year 6 Crucial Crew 
 
As part of the Community Safety Partnership Scheme the children in Year 6 will be 
taking part in Crucial Crew on Thursday 4th July. The day is organised by Telford and 
Wrekin Council and West Mercia Police Force.  This will be held at Telford College of 
Arts and Technology. 
 
Children are given role play experiences and advice on how to be more aware of the 
dangerous situations, e.g. drug awareness advice. This is a very active day and 
children need to wear comfortable outdoor clothing and footwear. 
 
The children will leave school at 9.15 a.m. and return to school by the end of the 
school day. 
 
As the children will be travelling by coach we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£3.00 to cover the cost of transport. Contributions are voluntary but we must point out 
that without sufficient support such visits will not be able to take place. We hope that 
you agree that the children’s education benefits greatly from such visits. Please make 
your voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Thursday 27th June. Childcare 
vouchers can not be used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only. 
 
Each child will need to have a packed lunch.  If your child receives free school meals 
and you would like a school packed lunch, please inform the school office by 
Thursday 27th June.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Thorpe, Mrs Clowes and Miss Morgan  
Year 6 Class teachers. 
 



           
 
           


